

Holt Lane Wokingham
Berkshire RG41 1EE
Telephone: 0118 978 0165
Facsimile: 0118 989 0831

holtschool@holt.wokingham.sch.uk www.holtschool.co.uk

Co-Headteachers Mrs Anne Kennedy and Mrs Katie Pearce

n:\departments\pshe\staff\ms kaur admin\vear 8 - chelsea's choice - letter to parents - ian 2018 ik.docx

January 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian

Re: Year 8 'Chelsea's Choice' - Tuesday 27th February 2018

As you are very aware, we are always keen to ensure our students are being educated fully on the dangers of internet use and also risky relationships which have been highlighted by some disturbing cases nationwide.

I am therefore writing to notify you that I have invited the Applied Theatre production company, Chelsea's Choice to perform to Year 8 during period 1, on Tuesday 27th February. They are currently touring the country and are proving highly effective at raising awareness around Child Sexual Exploitation. Applied Theatre have performed Chelsea's Choice in the majority of the Wokingham secondary schools and have previously visited the school.

The aims of the performance are to:

- raise awareness of, and promote a desire for, Healthy Relationships
- raise awareness of Safe Internet Use
- raise awareness of the grooming process and the varying forms that it can take with males and females
- signpost relevant support services

More information can be found at http://www.alteregocreativesolutions.co.uk/chelseas-choice/

Should you have any questions or would like to discuss the event further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

I KAUR.

Ms Kaur Sociology Teacher/Head of PSHE